
Communiqué 
April 2, 2021 

PNC Bank Re-Opening  

Willow Valley Communities is excited to announce the PNC branch offices at Lakes and North will be opening 

their doors to customers without appointments beginning Monday, April 5.  Residents and Team Members 

need continue to wear masks. Since the offices are quite small, we ask that Residents and Team Members 

also continue to honor social distancing.  

 

The hours of operation are 10 AM – 2 PM    (Monday – Friday) 

 

After-hours appointments are available by appointment only. Please call the number below to make an  

after-hours appointment. 

 

Lakes 717 464-8090 

North 717-464-5353 

Danielle — Danielle Geyer, Senior Director, Manor Campus 

Glennda — Glennda Hart, Senior Director, Lakes Campus  


